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NOTICE REGARDING THE CITY’S LOBBYING LAWS 
 

 

The City is delaying implementation of the laws regarding non-profit lobbyists, previously set for 

January 1, 2021. 

 

As the City and many non-profit organizations in Chicago and environs continue to work together 

to respond to the COVID-19 crisis, the delay in implementation of the City’s non-profit lobbying 

laws until such time as the City and Board deem appropriate continues until at least April 1. The 

Board and Mayor’s Office continue to be committed to working diligently with non-profit 

organizations and stakeholders to understand and respond to their concerns about this law, and on 

working toward amendments that increase transparency in Chicago. 
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